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Comments: Dear Ms. Garcia,

I am strongly opposed to the Long Valley Exploration Drilling Project #59294.

Some beautiful land will be destroyed and the fishing in Hot Creek could be devastated.

 

Please help to prevent this horrendous plan from proceeding.  Thank you very much for considering my input.

 

 

 


